
From: Wendi Martin
To: Council Clerk – Testimony
Subject: Not safe!
Date: Tuesday, October 25, 2022 7:25:39 PM

Our city has become unsafe for residents on both sides of the unsanctioned camping conversation. Working in
downtown isn't safe for me and my co-workers and it also isn't safe for the people living in unsanitary conditions
with rampant violence and a culture that turns its back on mental illness and substance use disorders.

Stop unsanctioned camping and put tax payer money to work providing immediate shelter and services.

-Wendi
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